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Dear parent/caregiver/student,

The School of Languages usually holds its Parent/Student/Teacher Interviews in Week 3 of Term 2 (11 - 16 May). 
These interviews provide a valuable opportunity for a three way conversation between parents/caregivers, students and teachers to discuss student progress and to explore ways of helping them to achieve success in their language studies. 
However, this year unfortunately we are going to cancel these Interviews due to the face to face contact in close proximity.
In their place, we encourage you to contact your child’s teacher by phone or email. 
· The teacher’s email address is available on the Lesson Plan, which is available each week.
· Or you can contact the school next term on 8301 4800, to leave a message that you wish to talk to your child’s teacher.
We apologise for the inconvenience.

Yours sincerely,






Ms Lia Tedesco
Principal
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